
From: Caldwell, John H
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Phelps, Annie L <Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net>
Date: 11/1/2004 8:36:28 AM

Subject: FW: CDL proposed language

As information.

-----Original Message-----
From: Rick Todd [mailto:ricktodd@sctrucking.org]
Sent: Monday, November 01, 2004 8:05 AM
To: John.Caldwell@SCDMV.net
Subject: RE: CDL proposed language

Looks OK to me.
I copied Sen. Knotts, the Governor's letter from DOT re: sanctions.
He called back and claimed he was OK now, that we'd convinved him that 
it was OK.
Told him if he wouldn't have delayed it, might have passed and we 
wouldn't have this threat hanging over our head.
He's OK....

rick

-----Original Message-----
From: John.Caldwell@SCDMV.net [mailto:John.Caldwell@SCDMV.net] 
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2004 2:15 PM
To: Rick Todd
Subject: CDL proposed language

Rick, This will be sent to FMCSA, Washington, to make sure we have 
covered all audit, regulation and mcsia requirements. <<CDL Legislation 
for 2005 Revised 10-22-04.DOC>>
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